Route 1 y
Kimbarly,Id2aho 83341

Oet. 12,1967

Mrs. Ida Little
Gooding, Idaho

Dear Mrs. Little:

In answer to your letter of Oct. 6, my collection
is now at the Idaho State University and not at my home.
It is being catalogued and is not at this time on display.

At present, I have a large supply of obsidian, SO
would not be interested in buying more. However, thanks for
your intersst and offer.

Your collection of arrowheads shonld be of interest to
the State Archaeologist, Dr. iax Pavesic at the Idaho State
University Museum, Pocatello,Idzaho.

Sincerely yours,

Don E. Crabtree

OCR 42722



